FORS Meeting – Wednesday 9th October

Present:
Dr Abha Gupta
Maxine Baron  Group Members

Apologies:
3 group members sent their apologies


Dr Gupta’s first attendance to the FORS meeting – as everyone was aware Dr Whitehead left the Surgery at the end of July 2013.  Dr Gupta who has worked at the practice firstly as a locum then as a salaried GP, became a Partner on 1st August 2013.  Abha introduced herself to the group.

We also have a new member for the group who came along today; he has links with other community focused groups in Barrow – this will be a really useful link.  We have another 2 new members who have shown an interest to join FORS but couldn’t make this meeting today.  They will come to our next meeting.
Mike gave a short presentation about the use of Yahoo Groups, how to set this up & the benefits that this will have for the group.  Mike has previously sent out information for this but so far has only had one response, will resend.  This site will be really useful to link in with the practice website, we can post minutes, surveys etc onto the group, this is confidential not accessible to all only if you have been invited to join.  We will use this to communicate to one & other & discuss the next patient surveys.
Everyone is keen to look at DNA’s (did not attend) rates & why people continue to miss appointments.  Maxine will collate some information on the DNA rates from January to June this year & share these on the yahoo group site.  FORS suggested that we become more proactive in writing to patients when they fail to attend for an appointment.  If we break the data down into age groups we could target that group when we carry out the patient survey later in the year.  We need to promote the surgery website more in-house do we know how much activity there is on a monthly basis – no but Maxine can find out.
The surgery has recently installed 2 new digital screens to we agreed that it would be really useful if we design something to be displayed on the screens to keep the patients informed about  the DNA rates on a monthly basis & the cost of these to the tax payer & the surgery.  It was suggested that Dr Jolliffe (senior partner) do a short video discussing this.

We could do with up-dating the website to have more links to community focused help groups there is so much out there in the community but 

